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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
      
       Bing’s Landing Master Plan public meeting 6 p.m. May 28 at 
Hammock Community Center 
 
May 14, 2024 – Flagler County officials invite public input regarding the creation of a Bing’s Landing Master 
Plan at a meeting to be held at 6 p.m. May 28 at the Hammock Community Center, 79 MalaCompra Road in the 
Hammock. 
 
The county is in the early data-collection phase of the plan that has been underway since late 2023. Staff has 
reached out to local stakeholders such as the Florida Public Archaeology Network, representatives of the 
Hammock Community Association and Scenic A1A and agencies with overlapping missions that involve the 
Bing’s Landing Park including the Guana Tolomato Matanzas National Estuarine Research Reserve, and 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection Aquatic Preserve program. 
 
“This meeting, in part, will report back the themes and concepts that we have found in these conversations 
including ideas such as keeping the ‘Old Florida’ feel of the park, maintaining public views of the water, 
adequate kayak access, parking concerns, and historic preservation among others,” said General Services 
Assistant Director Michael Lagasse. “I hope to not only report back this information but to get feedback from 
the public on these themes and discover any themes we might have missed by soliciting additional feedback at 
this meeting.” 
 
Flagler County will also announce an online survey to provide residents who are unable to attend this meeting 
with the opportunity to comment and share their ideas with regards to the forthcoming Bing’s Landing Master 
Plan. 
 
“The master plan is being developed to guide the county, with the public’s input, about the next several years of 
park operations,” Lagasse said. “Bing’s Landing is one of the county’s beloved and most-used parks – 
particularly for access to the Intracoastal Waterway.” 
 
Follow Flagler County Government on Facebook: www.facebook.com/FlaglerCountyGovernment. 
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